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 Sunday, October 25th, 2020 �

Deacon:                     

Rev. Mr. Paul 

J. Bisbano �

�

Assisting 

Clergy:                  

Rev. John 

Wydeven�

�

�

�

Thirtieth Sunday �

in       �

Ordinary Time�

�

He said to him, "You shall love the Lord, your 

God, with all your heart, with all your soul, and 

with all your mind. This is the greatest and the 

first commandment. The second is like it: You 

shall love your neighbor as yourself." � Mt 

22:37�39�

�

�

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass                                      

© 2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.�

WELCOME!�

ST. MARY’S �

CATHOLIC CHURCH  �

Pastor:                

Rev. Barry J. 

Gamache�

frbjg@aol.com�

�

330 WOOD ST / BRISTOL RI       �

401 253 � 3300�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Weekend 

Mass 

schedule�

Saturday Vigil:                 

4:00 PM �

Sunday: 8:30 AM, 

10:00 AM*    �

and 11:30 A.M.�

*(live streamed on 

Facebook and                                             

available after on   

Facebook and                       

website: 

www.stmarybristol.org�

Weekday Mass 

schedule�

Morning Mass: 

Monday, 

Wednesday and 

Friday�

8:00 AM�

�
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Saturday, October 24th�

4:00 PM        Manuel & Helen Viera                                         

�           requested by family,                                                               

�           Andre P. Desaulniers                                        

�           (5th anniversary) requested by                        

�           Denise, George, Paul, Celeste                           

�           & families�

Sunday, October 25th�

8:30 AM       Gail McGovern requested by family�

10:00 AM     Catherine Savino requested                                 

�          by husband Domenic         �

11:30 AM     John Battison (8th anniversary)                       

�          requested by brother Andrew                         

�          and family�

Monday, October 26th�

8:00 AM        Communion service�

Tuesday, October 27th�

8:00 AM        No Mass scheduled�

Wednesday, October 28th�

8:00 AM        Communion service                                                    

�           No Adoration scheduled�

Thursday, October 29th�

8:00 AM        No Mass scheduled�

Friday, October 30th�

8:00 AM        Souls in Purgatory�

Saturday, October 31st�

4:00 PM        Victoria Sousa                                     �    

�          (11th anniversary) requested by family�

Sunday, November 1st�

8:30 AM       Leo & Gertrude Morin (ann.), �    �          

�          Noreen, and Edward Morin                                 

�          requested by family�

10:00 AM     Maureen Leonhardt                                          

�          requested by family          �

11:30 AM     Ken Viera                                                          

�         (16th anniversary)                                             

�         requested by family�

This week’s Sanctuary Lamp                   

will burn in memory of                            

Mary P., Gaetano, Sabato and 

Stephen Stanzione                            

requested by family                         

Please keep them in your prayers.�

These are the intentions for which we are 

asked to pray:�

�

For God’s healing presence during the uncertain 

times of Covid 19 and the upcoming flu season�

For peaceful and respectful resolution of                               

differences between each other�

For courage, healing and hope for those                              

receiving treatment for cancer�

For favorable diagnostic test results�

For lifting of spirits and easing of emotional                

distress�

For comfort and healing for a nephew who is                    

seriously ill�

For 17 year old G � healing and easing of her                  

seizures / support for her family�

For caring support of families, the elderly and                        

individuals facing stressful situations�

For all those who ask for prayers�

For PEACE �

�

For the special intentions of each other, our                 

families and friends�

In thanksgiving for prayers answered and for 

those who pray for the needs of others�

�

Thank you�

�

�

�

�

�

Reminder: Prayer requests can be emailed or 

called in to the Parish Office, or can be written in 

the binder in church. �

Everyone over age 2 is asked to wear a mask 

to attend Mass in person�

The Knights of Columbus began with its founding in 

1882 by Father Michael J. McGivney at St. Mary's 

Parish in New Haven, Connecticut.�Pope Francis 

has chosen to take the first step towards Sainthood 

for Father McGivney.�His�Beatification Mass will be 

Saturday, Oct 31 � 11:00 AM Eastern Time •                    

Cathedral of St. Joseph (Hartford, CT) and will be 

livestreamed at�www.kofc.org/beautification.�



The collection for 10/18/20 was  

$3,632. Thank you for your                       

continued support and generosity.      �

�
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Following the 8:00 AM Mass�

All are welcome!�

coffee and discussion�

will be shared (with spacing)�

on Friday, October 30th                                                           

downstairs in the Parish Center �

Congratulations to all who celebrated                      

Confirmation last Sunday.�

�

All in attendance were surely filled with the                    

Holy Spirit.�

Plan now to get your                                 

Thanksgiving pies                                                       

from St. Mary’s Youth Ministry�

The Youth Ministry group is selling homemade 

pies for Thanksgiving to raise money for its                    

Mission Trip in July, 2021, to Newark Valley, New 

York, to serve needy families by improving 

homes and lives. Order now by contacting Maria 

Brown at 401� 662�7288 or email to 

Sanria10@yahoo.com. All current food prep, 

packing and delivery guidelines will be used. �

�

Choose Apple, Pumpkin, Pecan, Chocolate 

Cream, Apple Crisp, Blueberry, and Key Lime for 

a donation of $15 for each pie. Pies must be                   

ordered before Nov 18 and can be picked up 

outside St Mary’s on Tuesday, Nov 24, or                

Wednesday, Nov 25, between 4:00 & 6:00 PM�

�

CASH OR CHECK TO ST. MARY’S UPON PICK UP�

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS ENDS NOV 1ST �

Youth and Parents�

Mission Trip Meeting Sunday, Oct 25 

6:30pm in the Parish Center with masks                       

and social distancing�

�

Come learn about the                                     

2021 Mission Trip awesome experience�

�

All youth who will be at least 14 years old by next 

July are invited to join our trip to Newark Valley, NY, 

from July 18 to July 24, to serve needy families by 

improving homes and lives, to grow in faith through 

awesome prayer and worship with music, to have 

fun and make new friends.�

St. Mary’s Religious Education�

�

Unit 2 of the weekly lessons covering 

11/15/20�1/10/21 will be available for 

pick�up in the Parish Center                                   

before and after Sunday Masses                              

Sun, October 25 and Sun, November 1�

For more Confirmation photos by Nat Squatrito use 

the following link: �

https://natsquatritophotography.shutterfly.com/5308�
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St. Mary’s Church  330 Wood Street�

Bristol, RI 02809                                                             

401 253�3300 / 401 254�4057 (fax)�

www.stmarybristolri.org�

PASTOR�

Rev. Barry J. Gamache�

frbjg@aol.com�

DEACON�

Rev. Mr. Paul J. Bisbano                             

deacon.pbisbano@gmail.com

SECRETARY�

Jane Fallon�

stmarysjane@gmail.com�

RECEPTION�

Theresa DeChiaro, Monica Chartier�

stmarysreceptionbri@gmail.com�

MUSIC MINISTRY DIRECTOR�

Michael DiMucci�

michaeldimuccimusic@gmail.com�

401 529�8367�

�

PARISH COUNCIL�

President: Vacant �

Vice�president: Pat Lannan�

Secretary: Jim Kearney�

Consult bulletin for when monthly meetings resume�

�

TRUSTEES�

James Kearney, Timothy Csanadi�

�

Job Strategies for Challenging 

Times: Nov 2020�March 2021�

Rogers Free Library is                          

launching a free series called                                

Job Strategies for Challenging Times.                       

The five�month series is designed to help                         

community members who are experiencing                        

unemployment, underemployment, or turbulence                                             

in their careers amid pandemic�related                           

economic disruption. Regional experts will                     

lead 16 free webinars and workshops �                            

from job search techniques and crafting a savvy 

LinkedIn profile to designing your next career 

move and managing stress � all via the Zoom 

platform. The series begins November 2 and                      

runs through March 2021. Registration                             

required. Open to adults of all educational and 

employment backgrounds, with priority given to 

Bristol residents. Learn more and register at: 

https://rogersfreelibrary.org/jobseries/.�

Bishop Hendricken High School                         

Virtual Open House � Sunday, Oct 25 at 1:00 PM�

Call the Admissions Office at 401�889�5425�

Register to receive link to connect�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Gary Petersen played violin for many years                      

with different music groups.�

He now combines his lifelong love of music and 

woodworking skills in an effort to produce artistic, 

creative and utilitarian music stands. The needs   

of each individual musician dictates the design   

requirement of the stand. He hopes his stands will 

be appreciated both for their value as works of art 

and for their usefulness in enhancing the artistic 

experience of enjoying music.�

�

St. Mary’s is extremely grateful to the Mack family 

for their generous donation of two of these                         

beautiful music stands pictured with Michael. �

�
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Sixth Annual�

Thanksgiving Food Drive�

�

The Bristol Community is partnering with the�

East Bay Food Pantry to provide�

Thanksgiving Dinners to those in need.�

Please Help!�

The Pantry gives out OVER 400 Thanksgiving Dinners�

Let’s help them do it!�

�

Here is how you can help:�

Reusable grocery bags will be available at the back of the church�

and outside the church�

Fill it with ALL of the items listed on the tag.�

�

Drop off the bag at the East Bay Food Pantry only on either:�

�

Sunday, November 8

th

 from 9�12pm�

Sunday, November 15

th

 from 9�12pm�

�

You may also make a donation on their website!�

(PayPal, debit or credit)�

Eastbayfoodpantry.org�

___________________________________�

Thank you! Contact Shannon Rozea: shannonrozea@yahoo.com�

�

No returned bags can be received at St. Mary’s�

Confirmation * St. Mary’s Parish 


